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Dear Parents
Arrangements for the Christmas Play — this coming Tuesday and Wednesday

Tuesday 6th December at 2 pm and 6.30 pm
Wednesday 7th December at 2 pm and 6.30 pm

“The Nativity’

This is to let you know the arrangements for the school play. The doors will open at
1.30 pm for the afternoon performance and at 6 pm for the evening performance.

The afternoon performances of the play will finish by approx. 3 pm, when you may
collect your child from their classroom after they have changed out of their costume.

For the evening performance, please bring your child to school for 6 pm so that
they have time to change and prepare for the start of the play at 6.30 pm.

All children should go to their usual classroom at 6 pm. Please could children come
dressed in their costume, unless it is kept at school.

If you do not require all the tickets issued to your family, please return them to the
school office first thing on Monday morning so that we can redistribute them to families
who would like an extra ticket (we will run a waiting list for extra tickets). If you wish
to enquire about extra tickets, please contact the school office after 11am on Monday
when we will know what extra tickets are available.

PLEASE NOTE THAT EACH PERSON ATTENDING NEEDS A TICKET -
THIS INCLUDES YOUNGER SIBLINGS AS WE ARE VERY RESTRICTED
WITH SPACE IN THE HALL.

Thank you for your support. We hope you enjoy our Christmas production!

Yours sincerely

(e

Mrs Fearn
Head Teacher



